
 
 

 

 

 

You’re Invited! 
 
NYU School of Law, together with Marval, O’Farrell & Mairal, would 
like to invite you to an Admission Information Session. Timothy J. 
Stanne, Director of Graduate Admissions, and a panel of recent alumni, 
will tell you about NYU’s innovative LL.M. programs. A reception will 
be held after the event, courtesy of MO’FM.  
 
Date: Wednesday, November 13, 2013 
Time:  6:30 to 8:30 PM 
Location:  Reconquista 823, Floor 10  

Buenos Aires 
 
Advanced registration is required. To register for this event, email 
law.grad.moreinfo@nyu.edu specifying that you wish to attend the 
Buenos Aires Session. The deadline for registration is November 11.  
 


